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@ 2:45pm in Room 213
ALL 7th AND 8th GRADE GIRLS ARE WELCOME!

NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY!

If you are interested in playing you MUST attend this meeting where you will receive important paperwork and information regarding tryouts.

If for some reason you are unable to make it you must inform 

Ms. Calabria BEFORE the meeting. 
